ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD SUBCOMMITTEE – DEVELOPMENT MEETING MINUTES Monday June 7, 2010.



ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES JUNE 7, 2010.

The Environmental Board convened in a subcommittee meeting on Monday, June 7, 2010, City Council Chambers, at 301 W. Second Street, Austin, Texas 78701

Board Members in Attendance:

Mary Ann Neely, Mary Gary Maxwell, and Bob Anderson

Staff in Attendance:

Jacob Johnson, Keith Mars, Ron Czajkowski, Matt Hollon, Erin Wood and Marilla Shepherd

CALL TO ORDER

Meeting called to order at 10:00 a.m.

1. CITIZEN COMMUNICATIONS: GENERAL

Speaker should sign up to speak prior to the meeting called to order; you will receive a three-minute allotment to address your concerns regarding items not posted on the agenda.

- Kevin Atherton signed up to speak about irrigation requirements.
- Aan Coleman signed up to speak about the landscape ordinance.
- Paul Linehan signed up to speak about the landscape ordinance.
- Suzanne Kenzle signed up to speak about the landscape ordinance.
- Brant Baker signed up to speak about the landscape ordinance.
- Whitney Prophet signed up to speak about the landscape ordinance.
- Ivan Grelfo signed up to speak about the landscape ordinance.

_

2. STAFF BRIEFING

A subcommittee of the Environmental Board will hold a meeting at One Texas Center,

505 Barton Springs Road on the Second Floor Monday June 7, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. to discuss development of the Tarlton 360 project and the ordinance amending sections 25-1-21, 25-2-1001 AND 25-2-1008 of the City Code amending requirements relating to Landscaping Irrigation to the next regular meeting.

This item was conducted as posted. No formal action was taken.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at approximately 11:30 AM.